
RGS AGM 2020- Shows and Bulletin Report

Shows

Unfortunately, due to the pandemic we have been unable to hold our popular Summer and 
Autumn Shows this year.  This has been a big disappointment to many members as they are both 
an opportunity to see fabulous produce grown on our plots and a chance to spend social time with
fellow plot holders over a cup of tea and home-made cake.  However, instead of both shows we 
asked members to send in photographs of their flowers, fruits and vegetables which were shown in
the bulletin.

Bulletins

I have produced the bulletin now for 2 years.  There never seems to be a shortage of things to 
report and members are keen to share stories and things they have seen on the plots, such as 
wildlife.    Our regular items: The chair's report and store report keep members up to date with 
what is going on over both sites and what is available in the store on a seasonal basis.  We 
welcome new members in every bulletin.  
The bulletins came to the rescue when we had to cancel the shows and became the place to show 
off great specimens of produce which could not be put in the shows.
Whilst there is usually enough to fill the pages, I would welcome seasonal recipe suggestions and 
stories and photographs that members would like to share - both serious and comical.

Carol Martinez
Show Chair and Bulletin Editor


